Ashley Wayman

From: Ryan McCabe <rmccabe@crossroadsus.com>
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 12:19 PM

To: Ashley Wayman

Subject: Re: Proposal: PRV at Hatley and Almarion
Attachments: Almarion Hatley PRV.pdf

attached is the proposal to replace the 6" PRV at Hatley and Almarion.

This is a not to exceed proposal for anticipating the worst.... So this proposal has us replacing everything inside
that vault as well as the PRV. Those valves are rusty and likely need attention. As we get into the weeds of the
replacement, if we determine that the valves inside the vault are of working condition and can be rehabbed,
then we will go that route as to get the work done right in the most efficient manner. If you need to discuss
further, then let me know and I'll set time aside and we can discuss

From: Ashley Wayman <awayman@rollingwoodtx.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 12:23 PM

To: Ryan McCabe <rmccabe@crossroadsus.com>
Subject: RE: Proposal: PRV at Hatley and Almarion

Thank you, Ryan!

Best,
Ashley

Ashley Wayman
Interim City Administrator
City of Rollingwood

(512) 327-1838
www.rollingwoodtx.gov

RELLINGWOOD

From: Ryan McCabe <rmccabe@crossroadsus.com>
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 12:14 PM

To: Ashley Wayman <awayman@rollingwoodtx.gov>
Subject: Re: Proposal: PRV at Hatley and Almarion

Yes | should have it for you Monday.... Likely costs will be anywhere from 20k to 35k but I’'m working on those itemized
details now and you and | can discuss early next week so that you’re prepared for Wednesday

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Ashley Wayman <awayman@rollingwoodtx.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 11:46:44 AM

To: Ryan McCabe <rmccabe@crossroadsus.com>
Subject: Proposal: PRV at Hatley and Almarion




